


In March 2020, members of the Ithaca community submitted hand drawn 

comics to TCPL for our first Community Comics program, as part of Will Eisner 

Week — a celebration held around the world of comics, graphic novels, 

sequential art, free speech and the legacy of Will Eisner, a pioneer in the field 

of comics. The goal was to collect submissions throughout the month of March 

and display them for the enjoyment of the public.  

Unfortunately, on March 13th, the library and everything else in Ithaca shut 

down in response to the COVID-19 virus, and so TCPL Community Comics was 

cut short. One year later, the library has reopened and Will Eisner Week is here 

again, but we’re not able to do Community Comics — so we at TCPL would like 

to share with you those comics created by the Ithaca community last year.  

We hope you enjoy. 
































